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Chapter 1426 Women of the Moose News

By S. Benko by Sadie Benko. the successful penny auction and Food hamper winners were

Terrace Bay Chapter 1426 A new member was welcomed  tea.Co-workers were thanked for Patricia Merkley and Heather  was won by Dane Schell. Pot of
Women of the Moose held their into the chapter. their donations to the auction, tea, Sechesky. Vi DePaulo won the  Gold was won by Vicky Kostiuk.
Chapter meeting on April 1st Treasurer Jean Bozec verified and food hampers. gift certificate donated by the Refreshments were served fol-
with 18 members present. Junior the receipts and deposits. Schreiber Foodmarket. The giant lowing the meeting. Next meet-

Regent Bernice Pytyck chaired
the meeting. Roll call was given

Bernice Pytyck congratulated
chairman Heather Sechesky on

Register your bicycles with TBPF

The Terrace Bay Police Force
have requested that children
should register their bicycles.
Bring your bikes down to the
Police station Monday to Friday
between the hours of 8:00 a.m.-
4:00 p.m. to register.

The police will record your
address and bike serial number at

no charge and you will be given a
license number sticker.

If your bike is lost or stolen
the police will be able to identify
it by the sticker or serial number.
Last year there were close to 100
occurrences including bicycles.

The Terrace Bay Police would
like to get this program going as

TRANSPORT DRIVERS
NEEDED

Get your Class "A" licence
at Ontario's oldest and
largest training centre.
Courses start every

Monday. Tax deductible,

weekend courses, job assis-
tance, no experience
required.

MERV ORR'S
TRANSPORT
1-800-265-3559
Sudbury

rabbit donated by Lillian Carlson

TROPHIES FOR EVERYTHING

YOU WILL LOVE OUR SELECTION

Computer engraving:
for plastic and metal

Call us now and have us send you
the catalogue.

1-800-465-1136

soon as possible.

The new

Ontario Health Cand
IS coming.

It replaces your OHIP card
and gives you all the same benefits!

How will 1 get a Health Card Information Kit?

A Health Card Information Kit
will be delivered to each
Ontario household. Addi-
tional Kits can be picked up
at Canada Post Offices
and local Ministry of Health
oftices.

What 1s the new Ontario Health Card?

[t's a plastic card with your
name and new, personal
health number printed on it.
It gives you the same benefits
you received under OHIP. S -
I am a Senior Citizen. Do I get a new
Health Card and a new Ontario
Senior Citizen Privilege Card?

Your new Health 65 Card replaces
both your OHIP card and your Ontario i
Senior Citizen Privilege Card. As of
July 1, 1990, the one number on the new
Health 65 Card will provide you with all
the same benefts. )

Watch your mail for the Health
-;-:.-"' =\ Card Information Kit. Read the
o \ instructions carefully, then fill in the
="\ form,and return it to us right away
in the postage-paid envelope
provided. The sooner we get your
form, the sooner you get your
new Health Card.

f
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Why 1s the system changing?

The Ontario Ministry of Health is changing to a new
system that serves you better.

The new card will make possible the gathering of
reliable data on services used which, by indicating health ‘

[t replaces your OHIP card and ensures ﬂ
your continuous coverage for medical services. & < 4
Your new Health Card is printed with your |
personal number.
No one else can use it.
It's yours for life.

trends, will enable the Ministry to plan efficiently to
meet future health care needs. This personal number will
ensure a high level of-confidentiality.

[ you need more information, contact the Ministry of
Health office nearest you, or call the toll-free Health Card

Untl your new Health Card C’{;\_}{} ~T j Information Line: 1-800-268-1154.
arrives, continue to use your }xﬁff’i- == j I 4 Telecommunication Devices for the Deaf (TDD):
: o T i

OHIP card! 1-80(0)-387-55H9.

Ministry of Health

®Ontario

| Ministere de la Sante




